ASCC Club Meeting

Date: November 14, 2006
Location: Kartbahn, Bayer’s Lake

Called to Order Time: 19:50
Number in Attendance:  15
Executive Members: 

President – Bill Anwyll

Vice President – Umberto LoPresti (absent)
Secretary – Jason Smith
Treasurer – Kevin Doubleday (absent)
Website – Gordon Sleigh

Solo Committee –

Jason Smith

George Shepard
Scott Harrod (absent)
Colin W. 
Neil MacInnis 
Rally Director – Ian Pearce

Race Director – Debbie Miller

Membership Report:  
138 – 133 are 2006 members, the rest will be carry overs for next year.
Financial Report:
We had $12,655 at the end of October.  We had some intakes and exhaust since then, right now we are looking @ $13k.
Rally Report:

No major developments at the ARMS AGM.  Over all pretty good year.  Next year we are going to do more to promote rally on the regional level.  On Jan 27th ASCC will have the first rally of 2007 in the Windsor area.  We had 10 entries in our last rally of 2006.  One crew from NB, first rally ever only incurred 1 penalty point. 
Ontario DriveX Issues – the focus is on the drivers ability, ie slippery roads with legal sustained speed.  Bill C19 allows for prosecution for any type of “timed” events on public streets, which would include NavX and DriveX rallys.

Race Report:
We had about 30 people at the race workshop.  Thanks to Bills work with the motorsport committee, we were all given a share of profit from that.  One of the big things from that is benefits for 1st time races
-No charge license

-$100 entry fee for all races for the first season

-discount on rentals, $250 towards renting a car

-free nomax race gear

Changes for the races will be a mandatory 5min pitstop.

95 Snell helmet will still be good for 1 more year

The window net must fall down now, instead of flipped up onto the roof.

There will be a split start for the GT race.

There is a committee put together to talk about the classing of cars.

Solo Report:

We now have 10 club and 2 regional events for next year.  Four will be at SSW and two will be at AMP.
There are 3 solosprints scheduled for the 2007 year as well.

At the AGM we discussed grouping the classes, but decided against it.

Regional Report:

Website Report:

Gord has been working on the website to make it easier to read.

He also needs to add certain content to the website, IE food bank donation for free karting at the ASCC AGM in December.  

We now own ASCC.NS.CA   Chris Rizzuto now owns it and will transfer it to Bills name.  The site will point to our ASCC.CA 

Would like to point out the main details for the racing incentives on the website.

Non-website stuff, Gord bought a corkboard for the lobby in Kartbahn.

There is a billboard at Halifax AutoSport.

New Business:

Next meeting is our AGM.
Please spread the word.  There will be trophies, pizza and karting.  Any member bringing a donation to the foodbank will have free karting.

Swap shop:

-please see Gords post online
-Brian has 4x6 revolution rims, 4.5x13 steel wheels, couple of Pirelli winter tires 13”

-Neil has a 97, DOHC 5spd, 1.75inch roll cage, race and rally ready $1300 for ARMS members.

Motion to Adjourn Time:  9:00
First Motion:  Brian Jarvis
Second Motion:  Gordon Sleigh
Jason Smith


ASCC Secretary

